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  THE PIRATE POST 

Palencia Elementary School 

     THE CAPTAIN’s Log       

Ms. Catherine Goodrich, Principal 

Ms. Theresa Cooper, Assistant Principal 

    January 22, 2025 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

Saturday, February 1: 

@9:00am 

Character Counts 

6K3K Run-Walk 

Palencia Elementary 

 

Thursday , February 5: 

PTO Meeting @8:40am 

 

Tuesday, February 11: 

Interims Issued 

 

Wednesday, February 12: 

Early Release Wednesday  

Resumes, Dismissal @1:45PM 

 

Friday, February 14: 

Student Holiday 

Teacher In Service Day 

 

Monday, February 17: 

Student/Teacher Holiday 

 

Monday, February 24: 

SAC Meeting @4:00pm 

 

 

Hello PES families and Happy 2025! 

  

The generosity you showed our teachers and staff for the holidays was re-

markable. We certainly felt appreciated and pampered.  Thank you not only 

for the goodies and gifts last month, but more so, for the respect and collab-

oration you show year-round.  

  

Our school district will hire a new superintendent in the months ahead. 

Your input is requested. If you have not done so already, please share what 

qualities and skills you believe should be prioritized in the superintendent 

search by completing the survey: https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/8157888/St

-Johns-County-Superintendent-Search-Community-Survey  Throughout the 

process, school board meeting notes and updates on the superintendent 

search will be posted on the district website. https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/  

  

If you have not yet had a conference with your child’s teacher, this halfway 

point is an excellent time to check in. Conferences can be held via phone, 

virtually, or in person. Simply check the box on the report card envelope or 

email your student’s teacher if you would like to schedule something. Our 

teachers take pride in your little one’s growth and new learning, and they 

are eager to share details with you.   

  

Together in Education,  

 

Catherine Goodrich 

Principal Palencia Elementary School 

(904) 547-4010 

 

 

 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsurvey.alchemer.com%2Fs3%2F8157888%2FSt-Johns-County-Superintendent-Search-Community-Survey&data=05%7C02%7CSilvia.BorraInGalli%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C7e2dfc5a27b846247c7208dd3b2391a8%7Cb3b3d057f
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsurvey.alchemer.com%2Fs3%2F8157888%2FSt-Johns-County-Superintendent-Search-Community-Survey&data=05%7C02%7CSilvia.BorraInGalli%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C7e2dfc5a27b846247c7208dd3b2391a8%7Cb3b3d057f
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2F&data=05%7C02%7CSilvia.BorraInGalli%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C7e2dfc5a27b846247c7208dd3b2391a8%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638731746141168186%7CUnknown%7CTW
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Welcome back Pirates! 

Happy New year to you all!  I hope that you enjoyed your much deserved 
break!  Over the past couple of weeks, you may have noticed an increase in accidents 
involving student walking and biking to and from school. Please stress the im-
portance of your student wearing their helmet while operating any man powered ve-
hicle. Please ensure their helmets are fit properly to their heads to prevent it from 
coming off in the event of an emergency. If you need assistance with helmet fitting, 
please let me know and I can get you scheduled.  

 

Also, students riding electric bikes and scooters must adhere to the same rules of 
that of a bicyclist. Please talk with your student about the safest place to operate 
their vehicle when traveling to and from school.  

 

Thank you all so much for your continuous support! Always remember, the 
safety of our school is a collaborative effort. My door is always open for any concerns 
you may have. Always remember if you see something, say something. Have a great 
year Pirates!  

 

Sailing safely, 

Deputy Cicero 

 

Brittany Cicero 

Youth Resource Deputy 

Palencia Elementary School 

Office| 904-547-4034 Cell|904-316-5711 
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We are officially half-way through the school year! Please re-
member to have your kiddos dressed in weather appropriate 
clothing and keep them home if they are not well! Continue to 
notify myself or teachers of any medical changes or limita-
tions your student may have. 

As of November 1st I am no longer in the clinic on Mondays and Fridays due to taking on a sec-
ond peds nursing job. During that time a SJCSD float nurse covers the clinic. If you have any 
questions about this, you may contact me via email during school hours. 
shaeria.stokes@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

Several reasons to exclude sick children from school: 

1. The child does not feel well enough to participate comfortably in usual activities, such as with 
extreme signs of tiredness or fatigue, unexplained irritability or persistent crying. 

2. The child requires more care than the school staff can provide without affecting the health and 
safety of the other children. 

3. The illness is on the list of symptoms/illness for which exclusion is recommended. 

The list of illnesses/symptoms is on our school website, it states guidelines and recommendations 
for exclusion from school due to sickness. Children with minor illness do not be excluded unless 
one or more of the following illnesses/ symptoms exists. 

These guidelines, along with other medical forms can be found on the PES website under the 
“Departments --> Health Clinic” tab. 

Talk to your healthcare provider about flu and COVID-19 if your child has symptoms, a positive 

test, or is exposed from a household member. You may also visit https://www.cdc.gov for addition-
al information. 
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Happy New Year Pirates! A few reminders from your Front Office for the second half of our school 
year: 

 

• Front Office Hours are 7:55 am to 3:45 pm 

• Attendance matters! Missing a day of school here and there may not seem like much, but absenc-
es add up! When a student misses 2 days a month, they will miss 20 days a year. They will miss 30 
hours of math and 60 hours of reading and writing over the school year. They will miss over 1 year 
of school by graduation. 

• Absence Reporting: A written note or email is needed within 48 hours of returning to school stat-
ing the cause of the absence. You do not need to call the school to report this, but you may email the 
teacher to arrange for school work your child has missed. Our Attendance Form is located on the 
home page of the Palencia Elementary School website. 

• Dismissal Changes: If your Pirate is going home a different way or leaving early please complete 
our Dismissal Change Form located on the home page of our website. We cannot accept phone calls 
for these changes. We do not send children to the Front Office until you have arrived and shown 
your Photo ID to staff. All Dismissal changes must be submitted by 2 pm (1 pm on Wednesdays). 

• For the safety of students, children may not be checked out of school after 2:15 pm (1:15 pm on 
Wednesdays). 

• Proper identification must be presented each time a person signs in at a school. The only forms of 
proper identification are the following: 

1. Current state issued driver’s license 

2. Current state issued identification card (issued only by the DMV) 

 

• We are happy to accept forgotten water bottles, lunch boxes and other items your Pirate forgot at 
home. Please label items with student’s name and teacher. 

• Please label your student’s items such as water bottles, lunch boxes, and jackets. We will return 
labeled items to students should they misplace them. If items are not labeled they are placed in our 
Lost and Found. At the end of the quarter all unclaimed items are donated. 
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Great News… 

We are excited to announce that, starting in March, every 
Wednesday the Cafeteria will serve PAPA JOHN’S PIZZA - $2.00 
per slice as an “á la carte” item for 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade stu-
dents! 

This is a delicious new option for lunch, and we can’t wait for the 
students to enjoy it. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me. 

 

Savita Singh 

Food & Nutrition Services Manager 

Tel. 904 547 4018 

Savita.Singh@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

mailto:Savita.Singh@stjohns.k12.fl.us
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k.jesseniamatos@gmail.com         Pirates Need to Know… 

SJCSD Website 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us 

PES Website 

http://www-pes.stjohns.k12.fl.us 

PES PTO Website 

http://palenciapiratespto.com 

PES Attendance Policy 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/student/

attendance/ 

PES Attendance Form  

https://surveys.stjohns.k12.fl.us/

https://eschool.stjohns.k12.fl.us/eSchoolPLUS/Student/Registration/StudentSummary?studentId=575173#
https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us
http://Www-pes.stjohns.k12.fl.us
http://palenciaelementarypto.weebly.com
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsurveys.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2FTakeSurvey.aspx%3FSurveyID%3Dpesattendance&data=05%7C01%7CSilvia.BorraInGalli%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C0bd2c9b486ce47a4c8f708da89ed625f%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e8443
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